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Thursday 27th March

Dear Parents/Carers

Free School Dinners – Reception to Year 2

Next year the Government have announced free school dinners for all children in Reception, Year 1 and 2. In order to plan for this we are asking if this is something you will require for your child and request you complete the slip and return to school. When doing so please state which year group/class your child will be in next year. 

Classes Next Year

Due to unforeseen circumstances the meeting planned for parents with children in current Reception and Year 1 regarding next year’s arrangements and split classes has been rescheduled. It will now take place the evening before on Monday 14th April at 3.15pm, not Tuesday as previously advertised. Staff will be on hand to supervise the children. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.
Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle
												

Name of Child:					Year Group (Next Year)		


My child will require a free dinner next year.


My child will not require a free dinner next year. 
